
18/11/2018 

MR Darko Novakovic 
5 / 100 - 104 Sydney RD 
Manly NSW 2095 
darkonovakovic3@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 197 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I object to the approval of this development, due to the inappropriate size of the building in our 
local community. Fairlight should not be overdeveloped for the sake of developers incentives. 
We want our neighborhood to to stay family friendly, without increased high rise and parking 
congestion, that would result if this "Boarding house " is forced on the community. 

Sent: 18/11/2018 7:13:36 PM
Subject: Online Submission


